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Two-Year Post-Publication Review 

In the Chair’s IITCSE Report, published on 12 July 2022, it was noted that the Inquiry’s 

Terms of Reference include a two-year post-publication review, designed to assess the 
extent to which recommendations have been implemented by those organisations 

responsible.  

Work is currently underway in relation to this two-year review. The Chair and the 
Commissioning Body have already received information in relation to the implementation 

of recommendations and they are due to return to Telford this month in order to meet with 
key IITCSE stakeholders. The Chair welcomes contributions from any individual or body 

which demonstrate the extent to which the recommendations have, or have not, been 
implemented. 

 

The Chair will detail his findings in a further report, to be published in the coming months. 

Support Services 

 
Although the Chair is unable to hear new evidence about child sexual exploitation in Telford at 
this time, the confidential support service Base 25 remains available to all those affected by 

the issues examined by the Inquiry. 
 

This is a confidential and independent support service, contact details for which are as follows 
(please quote “IITCSE2022”):  

Call: 01902 572 040 or 07495 266 899       

or Text 07495 266 899 or Email empower@base25.hush.com 

Other independent support services are also available, including those detailed on the Inquiry’s 

website here: https://www.iitcse.com/confidential-support  
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